
Program report for Youth on Boards:   
 

At last month’s Youth on Boards meeting, there was a presentation from Dave Bennett about the 
trail system expansion followed by small group discussions about how to improve the riverfront 
and encourage voting in the upcoming election. As for arts in the high school, choir, band, and 
orchestra are all moving forward with in-person rehearsals. Choir and orchestra are also planning 
to record virtual concerts later in the semester. The theatre department is putting on War of the 
Worlds this fall and the show will be staged in the NHS auditorium as a socially distanced radio 
play. Visual arts classes are less effected by covid and, aside from smaller class sizes, are taking 
place as usual. As individuals, we have enjoyed learning new arts-related skills such as playing 
guitar and painting over quarantine. 
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